
August 16, 1999

Bill Koehler
Adjusters International
1044 Osage Avenue
Kansas City, Kansas 66105

Re: Central Kansas Hatchery
Elite Genetics
Bruce Cuddy

Dear Bill,

I want to take a few minutes to thank you for your excellent work in negotiating a most
favorable insurance settlement for us after the fire at our Harvey County Kansas facility.

The settlement was most generous; but best of all, you negotiated with the insurance
company to allow us to regain the depreciation on our building in Kansas either by
building a new building or by buying an existing building all in North Carolina! This
decision suits our needs perfectly.

Your grasp of our industry and the complexities of the industry proved very helpful.

Should you ever need a reference please call us at any time.

Sincerely,

D. Bruce Cuddy


